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Monday 10th October 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Now that your child is in Year 11, they will have started to consider the options available to them next year. 
Therefore, I would like to invite you to attend our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 16th November.  
 
The Sixth Form Open Evening presents an opportunity for parents and students to find out more about the 
sixth form and the range of A Level and vocational courses offered at Montsaye.  Students in our Sixth Form 
benefit from a dedicated team of staff to help them make the transition to Advanced Level, as well as 
excellent study facilities and good teaching. Relationships between staff and students are particularly good, 
as teachers have already worked with the students and so are in a good position to tailor support for them. 
 
The evening will run from 4.30-7.00pm.  I will be giving a general presentation about life at Montsaye 
Academy Sixth Form at 5.00pm, followed by a repeat of the presentation at 6.00pm.  My presentation will 
take place in the Sixth Form Centre.  
 
Between 4.30-7.00pm, there will be a range of short subject talks by the lead teacher of each course, giving 
you a further opportunity to find out more about the subjects your child is interested in.  These will take 
place in the English Department, and a schedule of talks will be made available on the evening, and on our 
website beforehand.  You will also have the opportunity to meet with our Sixth Form Student Leadership 
Team, as well as speak to current students about the subjects they are taking. 
 
We are very proud of our Sixth Form, and we are very much looking forward to the chance to show you 
what we have to offer. I look forward to seeing you on 16th November. 
 
 Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs K Jones 
Head of Sixth Form 

 


